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Alexandra Marcotte would like information about: 
I hope the Supervisors and the Coastal Commission place the concerns of the people who
wake up in this town every day over those of the visitors to Tomales. In a town with only
about a hundred houses, many of which are owned by “weekenders”, Tomales needs ALL
available residential opportunities for its own people: those who come here to LIVE. Tomales
is and always has been a community of RESIDENTS. To reduce residential opportunities
downtown works against the social fabric of this community. 

Thank you. 
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